
Background
Together with Dover District Council, the Port of Dover is delivering a 
key road scheme to enable waterfront and town centre regeneration. 

Jackson has been awarded the contract to complete this key road 
scheme whose aim is to improve traffic flows through identified 
congestion points along the A20. This work will be conducted in 
phases to minimise disruption in the immediate vicinity. 

The works will comprise of two junction improvements on the A20 at 
the Prince of Wales and York Street roundabouts with Mova Smart 
system traffic lighted junctions and improved access to Union Street. 
The traffic light control system for Woolcomber Street is also being 
upgraded. 

This efficient system of traffic lights will be sequenced and has the 
ability to monitor, regulate and improve traffic flows. The system will 
reduce the potential for congested roundabouts and associated 
delays on the road network within the area. 

Considerable planning and traffic modelling has gone into finding the 
best way to implement these improvement works to ensure that traffic 
utilising the ferry ports and the local community are able to continue 
with minimal disruption.
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Phase 1 - Prince of Wales Roundabout
The initial phase will start on 20th February at the Prince of Wales 
roundabout and is anticipated to be completed by September.

Access to all local businesses and residences will be maintained 
throughout this time.

Phase 2 - York Street Roundabout
The next phase, the York Street roundabout, will only start once 
these improvements are complete.  It is anticipated that works will be 
completed by the end of 2016.

Community Liaison
Jackson Civil Engineering has a dedicated Community Liaison Officer, 
Carole Jones, who is available to deal with any queries. 

Proposed changes to Prince of Wales Roundabout
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Carole will be available to meet with the local businesses and 
residents to update them on construction activities and address any 
concerns that may arise. You can contact her on the helpline number 
and email address shown below.

The Visitor Centre situated in the site compound will be open from 8th 
February on Wednesday’s between 10:00 – 14:00 or by appointment 
Monday to Friday. 

Jackson Civil Engineering Site Compound and Visitor Centre
101-102 Snargate Street,
Off Prince of Wales Roundabout,
Dover, Kent, C17 9DA
Helpline number: 07813 520878
Email: A20Feedback@jackson-civils.co.uk

Proposed changes to York Street Roundabout


